UPDATE TO COVID 19 POLICY MARCH 2022

The government have uplifted restrictions and isolating is no longer compulsory.
However, due to the unprecedented number of Covid 19 cases in the local area and within
the club, CGA are still operating under the guidance of:

If any family member has COVID 19 then attendance to gymnastics is not allowed until all
members of the family are testing negative or clear of symptoms.

The reason behind this is, as a club we work to ratio and coaches becoming Covid 19
positive do not coach anywhere between 5 and 10 days, thus impacting on classes. CGA
are committed to continuing to deliver classes, however if sessions cannot be delivered
due to staff absences this will result in the class being cancelled.

NHS guidance states anyone with Covid 19 can resume normal activity if a person has two
negative tests or if still testing positive then after 10days the likelihood of cross infection
to others including vulnerable people is minimal.

This policy will be reviewed in line with information confirming the rates of Covid19
received locally through Wiltshire Council.



